
  
   

 

 

11 April 2016 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

The Globe - Tempest trip - Tomorrow 12th April 2016. 

 

We do not foresee any accident or emergency but should you need to contact me during the 

above trip I will have one of the schools trip mobiles with me and Mr Graham Lloyd has kindly 

agreed to be the school contact.  

 

The school mobile number is 07437 331536  

 

Mr G Lloyd outside school hours (07957 932950 or 01747 821 951)  

 

Although I will have a first aid kit on the trip and am aware of notified medical conditions, could you 

please ensure that your son has his medication with him eg inhaler, epi-pen. Should your son have 

developed a condition recently, it is vital that you tell the school immediately.  

 

We will meet opposite the White Hart Hotel for departure at 7am promptly and anticipate returning 

by 7.30pm. There is no expectation that the boys wear school uniform for this excursion. Please be 

advised that students should bring all food and drink they will require for the day with them, as the 

busy programme does not allow for extended breaks. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

CJ Ennew 

Head of English Department 
 

 


